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Notice       

Dear Guardians,  

 Assala Mualaikum. We, on behalf of New Blown School, 

express our profound grief and solemn homage to the greatest of 

the Bengalees of all time, the Father of the nation, Bangabandhu 

Sheikh Mujibur Rahman who was martyred along with his family 

members on the dark night of 15th August, 1975. Hence, our 

online educational activities will remain closed on the 15th August 

(Saturday) due to the observance of the National Mourning Day. 

However, our online classes will resume from the 16th August 

(Sunday) as usual.  

 

Thanking you  

 

________________ 

Md. Kamruzzaman  

Principal, New Blown 
 
 

 

 


